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Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555

Phone (225) 925-7057
Fax (225) 925-7058

General Circular No. 132 Date: December 4, 2002

In Re: Elected Member of the State Police Commission

Ballots were counted for the position of the elected member of the State Police
Commission on December 4, 2002, at 8:00 a.m. in the Commission offices. Present at
the ballot counting were the staff of the State Police Commission, the ballot oversight
committee (three members selected by each candidate) and counsel for the State
Police Commission.

The results of the count were as follows:

Robert M. Mills 142
Robert C. Bennett, Jr. 128

These results will only become official once promulgated by the Secretary of State’s
Office. Mr. Mills’ term of office will begin on January 1, 2003.

Congratulations to Mr. Mills.

Sincerely,

Debra L. Johnion

Debra L. Johnson
Director

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



